From: Staton, Jennifer A

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 9:37 AM

To: '

Cc: Foster, James H

Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form
Ms. Zuk,

Thank you for your request for public records pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. The BCSD is
unable to ascertain the records you seek, as it does not possess “FBI files” and, as such, the BCSD does not believe it is in
possession, custody, and control or any responsive public records. Should you desire to amend your response and/or
provide specific public records which you request, the BCSD will again respond accordingly.

Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP

Risk Manager

Beaufort County School District
843-322-2355 (w) | 843-812-6405 (m)

From: JotForm <noreply@jotform.com>

Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 4:16:33 PM

To: Foster, James H; Staton, Jennifer A

Subject: Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form

Name: Jeannie Zuk
Address: Street Address: _
City:

State:
Zip Code:

Country: United States
Bl Address: |

Public Records Requested
(Description of
Documents or
Information Requested):

Beaufort County school district FBI files

You can edit this submission and view all your submissions easily.









